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SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

AUSTRALIAN CUSTOMS AND BORDER PROTECTION SERVICE 

Question No. 65 

Senator Brandis asked the following question at the hearing on 12 February 2013: 
 

What fee structures has the agency agreed with airlines for administration of the Government’s 

Passenger Movement Charge (PMC)? 
 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

 

In accordance with individual formal Arrangements signed between the Australian Customs and 

Border Protection Service (Customs and Border Protection) and airlines, the Commonwealth has 

agreed to reimburse airlines for costs incurred directly and solely as a result of the collection and 

remittance of PMC.   

 


